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March 30, 2017

Re: Reiche School Concrete Ramp Demolition

Dear Property Owner,

The City of Portland has scheduled the demolition of the Brackett Street pedestrian access ramp
at the Reiche School. This work will be completed during the school’s April vacation week

beginning on or around April 17, 2017.

If you have any questions of concerns please feel free to contact us.
Thank you,

Aaron D. Shields — Director of Project Management
City of Portland Public Buildings
(207) 415-9632
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